
 

Principal’s Monthly Message 
 Once again it is hard to believe June is upon us. Our scholars have grown so much throughout the past 9 months. 
Our kindergarten scholars now walk the halls with confidence and their beautiful faces tell us that they have found their 
place in our school. Our fourth grade scholars are ready to spread their wings and move on to the middle school for new 
adventures. It is always such a joy to see all of our scholars grow and mature as the school year passes. Our scholars 
accomplish so many goals and move one step closer to being lifelong learners as each year passes. I thank all of our 
families for supporting their children and our school throughout the academic year. 

 We all wish our fourth grade scholars the best as they get ready to move on to the middle school. Many of our 
scholars have been with us since they were five years old and it has been a joy watching them grow into responsible, 
respectful students. I know our Bolivar Road scholars will go on and do great things in the middle school.  

 Thank you, PTA, for a great year. Our current officers, Dana Kent, President; Mary Anne Lampert, Vice President; 
Jennifer Keville, Treasure; and Rachel Reichel, Secretary, all did a wonderful job organizing events and supporting our 
school initiatives and enrichment opportunities for scholars. We all thank you and appreciate all your time and effort. 

 In closing, I want to thank all of our scholars and their families for the wonderful memories. It has been an honor 
serving the Bolivar Road School Community. I was very fortunate to be able to work with such a talented staff, amazing 
scholars, and caring and hard working families. I will miss being the principal of this wonderful school, and I will trea-
sure all of the memories I have made here.  

 I wish everyone an enjoyable and safe summer.  

Ms. Burgess
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Bolivar B.E.A.R.S. 
The character trait for 

June is: 

PERSERVERANCE 
The character trait 

for all year is: 

CITIZENSHIP 
(Please go to the Bolivar Webpage 

to find out more information.)

Is your child missing a coat, sweatshirt, or pair of gloves?  We have many 
clothing items on our “lost and found” cart that have not been claimed.  
There are just a few more weeks left of school to reclaim your belongings.

NYS HEALTH EXAMINATION REQUIREMENTS 

 Mandates in Education Law with regards to physical exams 
have changed.  Health examinations will be required for each 
student in kindergarten, first, third, fifth, seventh, ninth, and 
eleventh grade, all students who are entering the school district 
for the first time, students receiving certain special education 
services, and all students involved in interscholastic athletics. 
 Health examinations may be performed either at school by 
the School Medical Director or by the student’s primary medical 
provider.  They must be dated no more than twelve months prior 
to the start of the school year in which they are required or the 
date of entrance to the school for new entrants.



We don’t make the school run; we help make it fun! 
Dear Family & Friends of Bolivar Road, 

Thank you to all of our volunteers who helped with Staff Appreciation Week!  Principal’s surprise sun-
daes, breakfast buffet, staff gifts, luncheon, and snacks were a big hit and we received several kind thank 
you messages and cards. 

The Ice Cream Social and Scholastic Book Fair were also great successes. So again, thank you, staff 
and volunteers, for making that happen.  We know all the extra time and effort it takes and we truly 
appreciate it. 

Our next meeting is June 12 at 6 pm.  We will be voting in new officers for the 2019-2020 school year.  We 
do have interested candidates!  We will need a quorum to vote them in. If you, too, are interested in running 
for a position, please email us at BolivarPTA@gmail.com or contact one of our current officers. 

Our upcoming events include Kindergarten Celebration and 4th Grade Celebration.  If you would like to 
help with either of these events, please email us. 

Again, our next PTA meeting will be June 12 in the BRE library at 6 pm. Thank you for a great school year 
and we hope to see you there! 

Text @bolivarrd to 81010 for school event and activity reminders! 
As always, email BolivarPTA@gmail.com with any questions. 

   Like us on Facebook to stay connected.   Search Bolivar Road Elementary PTA 
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